

Dear 3rd Ward Neighbor,

I stood with you, campaigned openly, and on November 5, 2024, you honored me with your votes to become your 3rd Ward City Councilperson. Unfortunately, our voices were silenced when both the Flint City Clerk and Genesee County Clerk unjustly refused to certify our election, robbing YOU, ME, and US of the rightful representation we deserve.

Still committed to our cause, I again ran internally for appointment to the City Council seat. On February 5, 2025, I earned a clear majority with 5 votes from the council—but once again, interference occurred. The unscrupulous 7th Ward councilperson and the City Clerk undermined the democratic process by refusing to certify that internal council election, ignoring your votes and our voices. Yet the 7 th Ward Council person, wants the President's seat on City Council,

Make it make sense!

Enough is enough!

IT'S TIME FOR TRANSPARENCY AND ACCOUNTABILITY. I REMAIN DEDICATED TO FIGHTING CORRUPTION AND RESTORING YOUR TRUST IN CITY HALL.

I NEED YOUR SUPPORT AGAIN!

Join me on May 6, 2025, for the primary election. We must come out stronger than ever,

sending a clear message that 3rd Ward residents demand transparency, integrity, and fair representation.

Together, let's reclaim what was wrongfully taken from us.

Vote Beverly Biggs-Leavy to restore integrity to Flint City Council!

Thank you for your continued trust and support.

Transparency Today - Trust Tomorrow!

Sincerely,
Beverly Biggs-Leavy
Candidate for Flint's 3rd Ward City Council
Lifelong Flint Resident | Community Advocate | Fighting for YOU

Prepared and paid for by the Committee to Elect Beverly Biggs-Leavy.